
 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/AUG.2023-24/44     Date:14/08/2023 

Dear Students,  

Warm greetings on the occasion of our nation's 77th Independence Day!  

Celebrate the spirit of independence with us on the 15th of August, from 8:30 am 

to 11:00 am, at our school premises . It's a time to honor our nation's journey 

towards freedom. Don't forget to wear your proper school uniform and join us in 

this patriotic event. Your presence is vital, as attendance is compulsory to mark 

this historic day. Let's come together as a school community and pay our respects 

to the sacrifices that led us to this day of freedom. See you there with enthusiasm 

and pride!  

 

Jai Hind! 

Principal 


